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     Friday 30 June 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

It has been a week packed full of activities. Year 6 had a special road safety workshop with Max from Hackney Coun-
cil, to prepare them for their transition to year 7. Please do remind your children of the importance of crossing the 
road safely and always waiting for the green man. 
 

We also had a bike doctor session in preparation for Bike Around the Borough. Children brought in their bikes for a 
free safety check to ensure a smooth ride during the event. On top of that, we were treated to an author visit from 
Kayley Cazley, a parent of a child at the school. On top of that, she was also kind enough to visit each class individually 
to share her new book. 
 

The week finished with sports day for KS2, so please check our Twitter page to get fully up-to-date with this. 
 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to 
our children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their 
achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 
Roshni 
Amel 

Ayub 
Ezekiel 

Andreas 
Dina 
Waseem 
Kiera 
Zayne 

Manuela 
Kai-jah 

Miski 
Lucy 

Iacenia 
Josiane 
Maryam 
Aaliyah 

Akkshith 
Ikeno 
Precious 
Jason 
Keevie 

          Makaton 
 

Our sign next week is ‘brush’.   Why not practise at 
home? 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth 
Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratulate them 
on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Nermin Anaiya 

Adonai 
Ammar Sarah Rayan Shirley 

Mateo 

Please make a note of upcoming as-
semblies. Parents, arrive at 

Dates for your Diary 

KS1 Sports Day -  Thursday 13 July 2023 

End of term — Friday 21 July 2023 at 1.45pm 

Back to school  -  Monday 4 September 2023 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

   www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                         admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk  twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

Congratulations to our EYFS class who enjoyed their brilliant Gradua-
tion assembly on Thursday, what an amazing year they've had.  They 
have achieved so much and we're so proud of them! Goodbye EYFS & 
Hello Year 1. 

1st  2ML— 4299 points 

2nd  2CD—3707 points 

3rd  5EY—3552 points 

                        
                          This week’s Dojo  
                       Winner is Adonai 
                       (2CD). The  class  
                        winners are 

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay

